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Reading
       This week we worked in our 1st round of Literature circles. The children are doing a wonderful job reading their novels and being responsible to complete their daily jobs. They amazed me with their questioning and synthesizing.  Each child is learning to ‘read for meaning’ and we’re working on ‘reading between the lines’.   After our holiday break, we’ll continue with our Daily 5 schedule and we’ll be working on reading the stories in our basal.
Spelling

      Be sure to look over the “long a” spelling words for next week.  Help your child know that long a can be spelled ai, ay, ea, ey, and eigh. 
English

     We continue to review and properly use nouns and verbs.    The children are learning how and when to use possessive and plural nouns and contractions. Wow...we are learning a lot!!   
Science
This week we studied about heat and light energy.  Next week we will learn about sound energy.  Ask your child the difference between conductors and insulators. Also ask them explain how sound travels. 
Social Studies

      We continue to learn about different regions in the United States.  We’ve looked at various maps relating to climate, landforms, unique regions, time zones, and spatial areas.  We are learning to compare regions by using physical characteristics and human characteristics.  
Math

     We are sailing through our independent math lessons.  Each child is discovering new and interesting information at their level and speed.  Be sure to continue to review the multiplication facts over the holiday . . . we will be starting the division timed tests in January.  
     Teacher Info

We are looking forward to our Christmas party on Wednesday, Dec. 21st at 2:00 pm.  Be sure to send in your goodies for the party.   Each child will bring baby gift item to donate to a local shelter. Gift ideas would be diapers, wipes, blankets, warm sleepers, etc. We also need wrap, tape, and bows.  We’ll be wrapping the gifts during our party.  Everyone is welcome to join the fun at our party! 
       Enjoy your weekend!  Stay warm and dry! 




























